BLUE WOODS
MANAGEMENT GROUP, INC.

TO: All Residents of Nagle Apartments

FROM: Justin Verret

RE: Roof Deck Construction
Commencing April 4th

Please be advised that the roof deck project is officially
commencing on Monday April 4™. During that week, materials will be
started to be loaded in and some of the base work will be starting. Over
the following weeks the full construction will be taking place.

The garage roof will have to be closed during the majority of
construction other than for emergency access or basement access to
14 Bogardus from the street side ramp. The ramp will be temporarily
closed at times but those times will be posted separately. If you need
assistance at any time please let the building staff know.

There is minimal demolition involved so it should not be as loud as
the garage project and dust should be minimal. The contractors will be
cutting materials including wood and stone so a power saw will be in use
at times.

The project is scheduled to be completed by Memorial Day
weekend so that the roof deck will be fully opened for the summer
months. If you have any questions please contact me
jverret@bluewoodsmgmt.com.
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